
 

 

Newsletter 9  4th November 2022 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
I hope you had good half term break with your lovely children and have enjoyed a good week with 
the children back in school.  
 
Remembrance Day – Please join us if you can for a short Remembrance Event at the memorial in 
the church at 11.00am on 11th November. 
Poppies are available in school for a donation and other items are for sale, ranging between 50p and 
£1.50 
 
Christmas Events – There are some I can share and some which need to remain secret at present, 
but please join us, in the church for: 
02/12/22 Christingle – 2.00pm in the church all parents invited 
09/12/22 Nessa and Kynsa Dress Rehearsal in Church (no parents please)  
12/12/22 Nessa and Kynsa – Special Event (Free of charge), children return between 3.45 and 4.15 
13/12/22 Nessa and Kynsa – Christmas Performance in Church 1.30 – all parents invited 
14/12/22 Teyr and Peswara – Christmas Performance in Church 1.30 – all parents invited 
15/12/22 - Christmas Dinner in school (no parents please) 
16/12/22 – Teyr and Peswara Special Event (Free of charge), children return by 3.15  
Please note that we are hoping, weather permitting for an even more secret special visitor! 
16/12/22 – ALL CHILDREN BREAK UP, RETURN ON TUESDAY 4th JANUARY 
 
Cornwall Integrated Care System Consultation – Please see flyer by link below and I would 
encourage any one with an interest in SEND provision in Cornwall to attend if you possibly can. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/neurodiversity-event-tickets-453906826537 

 
Children’s Ark Position - Is it possible for you to add an advert for the Children’s Ark job 
opportunity to your school newsletter please. We are looking for a key person for 28 hours a week 
starting around 12/11/22, apply by email, office@childrens-ark.org.uk. 
 
Site Works beginning on 14/11/22 – For children’s safety, we are having a ramp installed to 
replace the steps outside of Peswara classroom. From Monday 14th November, that area will be our of 
action, meaning Peswara children will need to enter the class via the side library door and children in 
Kynsa class will need to go via the main playground at the front of the school, to the side of the 
school to allow safe entry via the normal doors into Kynsa class. Please see me with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight Measurements – On Thursday 24th November at 
1.30pm Cornwall Council officers will be in school to carry out height and weight measurements for 
children in Reception and Year 6. Parents have had the appropriate letter and also an opportunity to 
opt out – please see me if you haven’t had this information. Opting out needs to be completed 
electronically by 18th November. 
  
 
 
Enjoy the weekend.  
 
Chris Wilson 
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